TOWN-VILLAGE OF HARRISON

MEMORANDUM

TO:

SUPERVISOR BELMONT & MEMBERS OF THE TOWN BOARD

FROM:

Rosemarie Cusumano

Planning Board Secretary

DATE:

June 4, 2018

RE:

De-Mapping of White Street

Attached is a copy of Planning Board resolution # PB2018/25 dated May 22, 2018. Please

add this item to your June 7, 2018 agenda.

Thank you.

/rmc

Attachment

PLANNING BOARD RESOLUTION PB2018/25 MAY 22, 2018

REFERRAL TO THE TOWN BOARD BY THE PLANNING BOARD REGARDING THE DE-MAPPING OF WHITE STREET

WHEREAS, Village Attorney, Andrea Rendo has submitted a referral to the Planning Board of the Town/Village of Harrison for de-mapping of paper street on White Street; and

WHEREAS, the Town Board is requesting that the Planning Board consider the de-mapping of paper street on White Street; and

WHEREAS, the Planning Board has reviewed Schedule A and survey prepared by George Mottarella PE, Harrison, New York and considered the de-mapping of paper street on White Street.

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the Planning Board hereby refers this application for de-mapping of paper street on White Street to the Town Board.

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the Planning Board forwards this referral with a favorable recommendation.

BE IT FINALLY RESOLVED, that this resolution shall have an effective date of May 22, 2018.

On the motion of Planning Board Member Nonie Reich, seconded by Planning Board Member Marshall Donat it was adopted by the following vote:

AYES:

Thomas Heaslip, Nonie Reich, Marshal Donat, Kate Barnwell and Joe

THIS

DAY OF

FILED

Stout

NAYES:

None

ABSTAINED:

None

ABSENT:

Mark Rinaldi and Paul Genovese

Thomas Heaslip, Chairman

The resolution was thereupon duly adopted.